
RCW 43.21A.620  Steam electric generating plant—Revenue bonds 
and warrants.  For the purposes provided for in RCW 43.21A.610 through 
43.21A.642, the state finance committee shall, upon being notified to 
do so by the director, issue revenue bonds or warrants payable from 
the revenues from the steam electric plant provided for in RCW 
43.21A.610. When the director deems it advisable that he or she 
acquire or construct said steam electric plant or make additions or 
betterments thereto, he or she shall so notify the state finance 
committee and he or she shall also notify the state finance committee 
as to the plan proposed, together with the estimated cost thereof. The 
state finance committee, upon receiving such notice, shall provide for 
the construction thereof and the issuance of revenue bonds or warrants 
therefor by a resolution which shall specify and adopt the system or 
plan proposed, and declare the estimated cost thereof, as nearly as 
may be, including as part of the cost, funds necessary for working 
capital for the operation of such utility and the payment of the 
expenses incurred in the acquisition or construction thereof. Such 
resolution shall specify that utility revenue bonds are to be issued 
to defray the cost thereof and the amount of such bonds to be issued. 
Bonds issued under the provisions of RCW 43.21A.610 through 43.21A.642 
shall distinctly state that they are not a general obligation of the 
state.  [2009 c 549 § 5089; 1988 c 127 § 15; 1965 c 8 § 43.21.300. 
Prior: 1957 c 275 § 8. Formerly RCW 43.21.300.]
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